

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

February 7, 2019

Kelly Westerhausen Kellyz LLC 7022 W North Ave Wauwatosa, WI 53213

Dear Ms. Westerhausen:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, January 22, 2019, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 7964 W Appleton Ave ("Kelly'z") based on neighborhood testimony, unfit location, and previous premises police report.

On Tuesday, February 5, 2019, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Class B Tavern, Food Dealer, and Public Entertainment Premises license applications based on neighborhood testimony, unfit location, and previous premises police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI

